
It is my understanding that Centennial Airport is considering a flight plan that 
would impact our neighborhood, Meadow Hills Estates.  I disagree with this proposal 
and would like you to consider a different flight pattern.  Thank you in advance for
your consideration.
 
Sincerely
Elly Dechant
3698 S Elkhart St
Aurora  Co 80014


